UW Medical Center’s new
Healing Garden is ready for visitors
from the Society for Arts in
Healthcare conference, which is
meeting in downtown Seattle this
week. Tours at UWMC on Satur-
day will include the garden, along
with other aspects of the medical
center’s Art Program. The Healing
Garden, which is in a terrace space
south of the Barrel Vault on the third
floor, was planned and built by a
combined fine arts/landscape
architecture class, part of the Public
Art Curriculum supported by UW
Tools for Transformation funding.
Results of the study done as part of
the planning will be presented at the
conference by Daniel Winterbottom,
associate professor of landscape
architecture. At right, Winterbottom
does some work on wood bench
pieces.
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